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I am a 4th generation farmer that has been committed to Oregon agriculture as my 

family before me. I urge a no vote on HB2548 as it would be detrimental to Oregon’s 

agriculture industry. In our current economic state of a tariff war, grass seed products 

that can not ship due to lower demand, and higher input costs this would be the nail 

in the coffin for many farmers in the state of Oregon. As of today most people are 

barely getting by and this is not to time to be introducing legislation that harm nearly 

all of the farmers in Oregon that are responsible for growing food products that 

America relies on. I urge you to vote NO on HB2548.  

 

  

 

Dawsen Koos 

 

 


